
Project Timeline
August 2020 – Spring 2022

Construction Hours
Monday - Friday
8:30 a.m. – 3:30 p.m.

Location
MacArthur Boulevard, between
Croddy Way and Hyland Avenue,
Cities of Costa Mesa and Santa Ana

Background
As part of its Capital Improvement
Program, Mesa Water® is
constructing two new water wells
and a 4,500-foot pipeline that will
allow the District to increase local
water production capacity by 8
million gallons of high-quality
drinking water daily.

Questions?
Thank you for your patience and
understanding. For questions, please
contact Mesa Water at:

ConstructionInfo@MesaWater.org
(949) 354-4278
MesaWater.org

Follow us @MesaWater

CONSTRUCTION NOTICE
February 25, 2022

Pipeline Construction on MacArthur
Boulevard to Begin on Feb. 28

Mesa Water District (Mesa Water®) is constructing two new water wells
and a pipeline within the cities of Santa Ana and Costa Mesa.

The next phase of work from February 28 - May 1, 2022, includes
construction of pipeline on MacArthur Boulevard between Croddy Way
and Hyland Avenue. The circle on the map below shows the work area.

Project Activity During Construction
 Open trench construction
 Excavation and backfill work
 Deliveries of materials and use of construction equipment

Potential Impacts
Safety is Mesa Water’s top priority. There will be no disruption in water
service to customers. Potential impacts include:

 Minimal noise, dust and vibration during work activity

Traffic Management & Access
 Temporary closure of one westbound lane on MacArthur

Boulevard during work hours
 Through-traffic will be maintained at all times
 Driveway access, trash and delivery services will not be affected

http://www.mesawater.org/

